
TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COUNTRY SQUIRES 

 

MINUTES FOR THE MEETING OF DECEMBER 12TH 2024 

 

President Art Scutro opened the Meeting by introducing Peter Keenan 

 

Peter offered  stirring Words of Inspiration 

 

A Holiday luncheon followed with a four course meal which the 66 participants enjoyed 

thoroughly.  

 

There were no new members presented or voted on. 

 

No new business or issues were discussed. 

 

At the conclusion, Harvey Best’s tale of the Wright Family gift giving determined the winners of 

the center pieces. 

 

Our next meeting is Thursday, January 9th. 

 

Our speaker will be fellow Squire Dr. Elof Eriksson on the subject of face transplants….see you 

there. 

 

 

Submitted:   Tom Flynn, Secretary 

 


